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Thank you for your letter of 24 February about the allegation made against you and 

Roger Evans, Chair of the Macfarlane Trust. 

It is regrettable that these events occurred, but I understand that the Haemophilia 

Society has now retracted the allegation and issued a public apology on its website. 

I hope that this has resolved the matter. 

I hope that you are now able to rebuild a constructive working relationship with the 

Society. 

GRO-C 

JANE ELLISON 
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